
     
 

Roxbury Prep Uniform Policy 
2019-2020 

 
Dear Roxbury Prep Families, 
 
This is a reminder about our school uniform policy for the 2019-2020 schoolyear. To be in full 
uniform, all students must arrive in the following: 
 

• Roxbury Prep issued navy polo (short or long sleeved) 
• Navy or khaki pants/navy or khaki knee or ankle length skirt. Shorts are not permitted. 
• Black or brown dress shoes. Sneakers are not permitted.  
• Black or brown belt is MANDATORY.  
• Optional: Roxbury Prep issued navy cardigan or pullover sweater. 

 
Additionally: 
 

• Students are not permitted to wear hoodies underneath their uniforms, as it does not look 
professional. If students are cold, they should wear the Roxbury Prep issued long sleeved 
polo or cardigan/sweater.  

• In order to maintain professional dress, students may not wear slides at school.  
 
 
All uniform items are available for purchase at L&M Bargain Stores and online from French Toast. 
More information about purchasing and locations near you below: 
 
In store: 
 

L&M Bargain Store 
640 American Legion Highway 
Roslindale, MA  02131 
617-979-0012 

L&M Bargain Store 
745 Dudley Street 
Dorchester, MA  02125 
617-265-1845 

 
Online: 
 

French Toast: https://roxburyprep.itemorder.com/sale  
 
 
Thank you for your help in ensuring your scholar is in full uniform each school day! If you have any 
questions or concerns, please call our main office at 617-858-2300. 
 
Sincerely, 

    

Dan Cosgrove    Majken Fisselier  
Principal    Director of Operations  

https://roxburyprep.itemorder.com/sale
https://roxburyprep.itemorder.com/sale


     
 

Uniform Expectations 
 
• Roxbury Prep branded navy polo (short or long 

sleeved) 
• Navy or khaki pants/skirt (ankle or knee-length) 
• Black/brown belt 
• Black/brown dress shoes 
• Optional: Roxbury Prep branded navy sweater 

(cardigan or pullover) 
 

 


